The Assistive Technology Partnership (ATP) has completed the services requested by the Nebraska Health and Human Services AD/DD Waiver program. 

To help monitor ATP's service delivery system and make improvements, your feedback is needed.
 
ATP would appreciate you taking time to complete this short survey.
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HHS Survey - Click Here

 
If you need further assistance, call (877) 713-4002.

Thank you.
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